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Mobile Phone Policy 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I would like to remind pupils, parents and carers that we operate a no mobile phone policy in 
school. This is to ensure pupils are as focussed as possible and are not distracted. We would 
request that pupils who bring a phone into school for use after school hours, hand it to staff for 
safe keeping. Please note, we cannot accept any liability if a phone goes missing or gets 
damaged in school. 
 
Thank you for your support on this very important matter. 
 
If you have any concerns in relation to this policy, please don’t hesitate to contact myself or 
any member of the leadership team. 
 
 
With very best wishes 
 
 
 
Dave Jenkins 
Executive Headteacher 


